
 
 
 
 
 

 
Information Circular IC10-115  
 
Date: May 18, 2010  
 
To:  Members and Membership Applicants 
 
From:  Membership Department 
 
Re:  Deadline for Membership Committee Consideration of 
 Pre-Demutualization Membership Applications and Approval Requests 
 
 

If demutualization takes place within the currently anticipated timeline, it is 
expected that the final Membership Committee meeting prior to demutualization will be 
on June 9, 2010.  The deadline for the submission of membership applications and 
approval requests for consideration by the Membership Committee at that meeting is 
Tuesday, May 25, 2010. 
 

Accordingly, any member or applicant that wishes to obtain approval for a 
membership application or other membership-related request that requires approval by 
the Membership Committee and that the member or applicant would like to have 
approved prior to demutualization needs to submit the application, approval request, and 
any required documentation to the Membership Department by Tuesday, May 25, 2010. 
 

Any questions regarding this circular may be directed to Stan Leimer, Director, 
Membership Department, at (312)-786-7299 or leimer@cboe.com. 
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